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is repaired, e.g. putting cover over the pool in the future when no one is using the pool. (Gian) 
Heard from swimming and water polo team members that they want to practice at Foothill. 
(Mike) Before the holiday, the ASFC voted to support the hybrid heating system for the pool. 
Will submit the vote results to the Board. Faculty, Chancellor and the President also support the 
hybrid heating system. (Simon) There are other devices that can be changed to offset the carbon 
emission on campus, e.g. changing the vehicles to electric vehicles.  

(Bret) The taskforce should meet once a week to meet the deadline in March. The task force will 
meet next week to review the facilities list and start prioritizing the items on the list.  

(Joel) The cost to upgrade the pool to electric system in 2024 will increase by 20%. 

 

Updates regarding the Signage Subcommittee: 

(Dave) Reported the signage updates. Simon and Bret will attend Sam Connel’s class to look at 
solutions regarding issues on campus.  


